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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Mauritania and thanks the head of delegation for the comprehensive presentation of the UPR National Report. 

Serbia wishes to commend the authorities of Mauritania for all the efforts invested in implementation of the recommendations of the previous UPR cycle. In particular, we welcome the measures aiming at the inclusion of women in public and political life.
We would like to recommend to Mauritania the following:

- to persist on improving the legal framework on the sanction system for all forms of discrimination in a manner that would prevent any selective interpretation and manipulation of laws covering this segment of human rights,

- to invest additional efforts on fighting human trafficking, by improving legal framework  relying on the international standards on the rights of the child.   


We wish Mauritania a successful review.
